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23 December 2002 

Jim Pierce 
Petroleum Bldg. 200 W. 1*, Suite 859 
Roswell New Mexico 88203 

RE: State "S" # 2 30-015-03582 
Leonard A State # 1 30-015-03603 
Leonard State # 4 30-015-03539 

Dear Mr. Pierce, 
I am in receipt of your letter dated 11-27-02. Please advise us of how and in what time frame you expect 
these wells to brought into compliance. 
Thank you very much for your help in resolving this matter. 

Respectfully, 

Van Barton 
Field Rep.II 
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